

## **Greensboro Fire Department**

Email: greensboro\_fire@yahoo.com Chief David Brochu Jr. June-July 2025 Selectboard Report



- The new slow charger for the tanker is in and just needs to be installed
- All the trucks were inspected by the Hill Group
- VLCT performed an annual boiler inspection
- Any questions on the Engine 2, Rescue 10 replacement options??

We have responded to 6 alarms since the last report.

- 1 Alarm activations canceled enroute
- 2 Mutual aid to Hardwick car accident
- 3 Medical Lift assists to Help Hardwick Resuce

**Thanks** 

Dave Brochu